
3rd April, 2024 
 
Midlothian Community Hospital X-ray Department: 
Update to opening hours 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please be aware that Midlothian Community Hospital X-ray 
Department will be closed on Tuesdays and Thursdays for six 
weeks, starting on Tuesday April the 9th due to staff shortages. 
 
Patients will still be able to call any day (Monday to Friday) but 
they will only be offered an appointment for Monday, Wednesday 
or Friday for the next six weeks.  
 
Radiology reception staff will let patients know this when they call 
up to arrange an appointment, but you may also wish to take this 
into account when discussing an x-ray referral to Midlothian 
Community Hospital with your patients.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Emma Sanders 
Specialist Radiographer 
 
Dr Stephen Glancy 
Consultant Radiologist 


